
PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

Per order of the Town of Canton 
Board of Selectmen 

 
Effective September 1, 2024 
Building Department Permit 

Application Fees are adjusting 
 

The new fee(s) are as follows: 
$15 per $1000 valuation 

This means if a project, which includes the combined cost of labor and materials 
is less than $1000, the permit fee is $15. The cost of the permit application fee 

increases by $15 for every $1000 of cost after that. 
If a project is $10,000, the permit application fee would be $150 and so forth. 

 
For applications received on or after September 1, 2024, a cost estimator will be 

available on our webpage, and the cost calculator of the online permitting 
program will be updated.  

 
Pursuant to C.G.S. 29-252(a) & 29-253 

2021 International Building Code portion of the 
2022 Connecticut State Building Code, section 109.2  

 


